
 

What to know before your visit 
 

 

We are glad you are interested in visiting and want to be sure that you are able to get a true ‘feel’ for our 

campus while maintaining a safe and healthy environment for you and the entire McKendree University 

family.  

 

Following recommendations from the Illinois Department of Public Health, McKendree has established 

the following guidelines for on campus visits: 

 

McKendree will offer 3 daily visit times, each with a limited number of attendees.  For this reason, we  ask 

that you limit the number guests a student may have during their visit to 2. 

 

Upon arrival to campus, please check in at the Office of Admission located in the upper level of the Piper 

Academic center.  You will have access to a hand sanitization station upon arrival and will also be provid-

ed with visit guidelines which will include the following: 

 

All campus visitors must wear a mask or face covering while on campus. 

 

We ask that guests provide their own masks; however, some masks will be available if you do not have 

one. 

 

If a guest refuses to wear a mask, they will be asked to leave. 

 

You must practice social distancing as designated by markings across campus. 

 

Plexiglas shields are installed at welcome and other service desks.  We ask that you stand behind these and 

maintain social distancing when others are in line as well. 

 

Residence halls will be open for tours; however, we will be limited in the areas that we can show and ask 

that guests limit their interactions within the residence halls. 

 

To aid in contact tracing in the event of a COVID-19 case on campus, we will collect all campus  visitor 

names and contact information.  This will be stored in hard copy and destroyed after 30 days. 

 

If you feel ill and/or have a fever 72 hours before your scheduled visit, we ask that you reschedule. 

 

Per social distancing guidelines, we discourage personal contact – don’t worry, we won’t interpret the lack 

of a handshake as rude! 


